

Achievement Test – 1

Date : 07/12/11

Time : 45 Minute

Student Name _____ **Class & Roll No.** _____

Read the passage carefully and answer the Questions given below:

Dr. Vikram Sarabhai was born on 12th August, 1919. He attended the school in his home. He joined Gujarat College for some time and then went to the United Kingdom for further studies. He returned to India after obtaining his B.A. degree in Natural Sciences. After returning to India, he worked under Sir C.V.Raman at the Institute of Science in Bangalore. Later he obtained his Ph.D. degree for his research in Cosmic Rays. Then he worked as a professor of Cosmic Rays at the 'Physical Research Laboratory' and was appointed Director of the institution after some time. Dr. Vikram Sarabhai wanted every Indian child to have an opportunity to study science. So he established a Community Science Center at Ahmadabad, now known as 'Vikram Sarabhai Community Science Centre'. Because of hard work and tension this great son of India passed away in his sleep on 30th December, 1971 at Trivendrum.

Question – 1 *Select the appropriate answer and tick () mark on the correct answer.* **(06)**

- 1. The word 'establish' means –**
- a) to set up ()
 - b) to set on ()
 - c) to run ()
 - d) to reach ()
- 2. The phrase, 'pass away' means –**
- a) to go ()
 - b) to leave ()
 - c) to die ()

d) to go abroad ()

3. The word 'research' means –

- a) to conduct experiment ()
- b) to study ()
- c) to examine ()
- d) to investigate ()

4. Where did Vikram study?

- a) at home ()
- b) in U.K. ()
- c) in Bangalore ()
- d) in Trivandrum ()

5. Vikram went to United Kingdom because -

- a) he wanted to enjoy his life ()
- b) he wanted to study further ()
- c) he wanted to serve his country ()
- d) he wanted to earn money ()

6. At the Physical Research Laboratory Vikram Sarabhai was -

- a) a chairman ()
- b) a doctor ()
- c) a scientist ()
- d) a professor ()

Question - 2 *Select the appropriate answer and tick () mark in the bracket.* **(5)**

1. Vikram Sarabhai returned to India –

- a) after obtaining his B.A. degree. ()
- b) after becoming a great doctor. ()
- c) after visiting U.K. ()

2. Dr. Vikram Sarabhai established a community science centre because –

- a) he wanted every Indian child to have an opportunity to study science.()
- b) he wanted to serve the community. ()
- C) he wanted to be a famous person. ()
- d) he wanted to earn a lot of money. ()

3. Who was his guide at Bangalore?

- a) Sir C.V. Raman ()
- b) Dr. Sarabhai ()

c) Sarladevi ()

4. Dr. Vikram Sarabhai died because of

a) old age ()

b) serious illness ()

c) hard work and tension ()

d) poverty ()

5. What title is the most appropriate?

a) Dr. Vikram Sarabhai ()

b) A Great Scientist ()

c) Great Son of India ()

d) Sarabhai – a great leader ()

Question - 3 Answer the following questions.

(9)

1. What do you tell about Dr. Sarabhai's education?

2. Why did he establish Community Science Centre?

3. When and why Dr. Sarabhai pass away?

Question - 4 **Read the table and fill the gaps that follows.** **(5)**

Scores of different cricketers:

CRICKETER	BATTING/BOWLING	RUNNS	WICKETS
Shahid A.	Batting	66	
Yunus Y	Batting	80	
Akram Rajja	Batting	70	
Vaqar Yunus			
Vasim Akram	Bawler	09	W2
Yunus Khan	Bawler	15	W0
Ajit Agarkar	Bawler	31	W1
Yuvrajsing	Bawler	36	W2
Harbhajan	Bawler	18	W4

1. _____ scored the highest runs.
2. _____ is the best bawler.
3. _____ did not play so good as Akram Rajja.
4. _____ score is higher than Vasim Akram.
5. _____ did not play so good as yuvrajsing.

Question - 5 **Describe the following picture in your words.** **(5)**



We believe in work not, in words